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Janey McDonald Email of 28 December 2014 

 

Please stop the teaching of creationism in Scottish schools immediately. 

 

There is absolutely no evidence to support this myth which is perpetuated by 

religion. This should only be found  in churches not schools. 

 

Please let schools teach verifiable facts and leave the fantasy outside the school 

gates. 

 

Janey McDonald 


